







January 2019
Northwestern University’s undergraduate student chapter of the Society of Women Engineers (SWE) and the Robert R. McCormick School of Engineering and Applied Science are pleased to invite you to our 48th annual CAREER DAY FOR GIRLS, scheduled for Saturday, February 23, 2019.  The theme of this one-day program is: Dream it. Do it. 
This program is designed for female junior high and high school students who have an interest in science and mathematics. The program will contain educational and career information about opportunities in engineering and applied science. Our speakers are women who have engineering degrees and current female engineering students.  

It is our hope that students with an interest in science and/or mathematics will plan to attend, along with their parents, friends, teachers and counselors. The $10.00 registration fee covers printed materials and lunch. We do, however, encourage you to nominate any students who might find the cost prohibitive for a fee-waiver -- we want every student interested to be able to attend.

Also enclosed, you will find an official registration form. We ask that each person attending Career Day include a registration form with their $10.00 registration fee. If more forms are needed, please copy the original or go to the following website to download a form: https://nu-swe.weebly.com/career-day-for-girls.html Unless prior arrangements have been made, each person attending Career Day (including teachers, parents or counselors) must send in a registration form and pay the $10.00 fee for lunch. 
Participants can send check or money order payable to “Northwestern University” to:


Attn: Ellen Worsdall

Career Day for Girls

McCormick School of Engineering


2145 Sheridan Road, Rm L269



Evanston, IL  60208-3102

Confirmation of the reservation and a campus map will be sent as a receipt.  DEADLINE FOR RESERVATIONS is Wednesday, February 6th, but it may close earlier if we reach our maximum attendance.  Any questions about the day’s events can be directed to me at (847) 491-5173 or via email at e-worsdall@northwestern.edu.  Please feel free to visit our website: https://nu-swe.weebly.com/career-day-for-girls.html for additional information.  

As always, thank you for your assistance in helping to advertise this event.  We hope you will join us for this exciting and important day.  See you on Saturday, February 23rd!









Sincerely,










Ellen A. Worsdall









Ellen A. Worsdall










Assistant Dean

